
From: Donnell, Bill  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 4:18 PM 
To: Roderick Kelly <klgrod@gmail.com>; Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Re: Another accident at Garfield and Gladstone 

 

Rod, 
I will forward your request to our traffic engineer and ask for him to study, evaluation 
and make a recommendation on a 4 way stop at this intersection. 
Thanks, 
Bill 

William M. Donnell 
City of Aurora 
4th Ward Alderman 

630-698-2516 

 

On Mon, Aug 27, 2018 at 4:11 PM Roderick Kelly <klgrod@gmail.com> wrote: 

Mr. Alderman, 

 

I again implore you and the City Council to consider making the intersection of Garfield and 

Gladstone a four-way intersection. There have been countless accidents at the intersection in the 

13 years we have lived here. It almost always involves an Aurora University student, like today. 

 

Many of the students are commuters, and either they think it's a four-way stop or they are not 

paying attention. The driver responsible is always the one traveling either north or south on 

Gladstone. 

 

It is already a busy intersection with West high students, Pace buses, school buses and AU 

students traveling up and down the streets. Cars parked along Garfield often shield the 

eastbound-westbound drivers on days West High is in session. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Rod Kelly 

1310 Garfield 

630-650-6730 
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